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Policy Statement 

Overall storage of the members contact details shall be the 
responsibility of the SPS Data Controller with copies of 
membership details being stored securely in suitable locations.

Members contact details may be used by Officers of the 
Committee to contact said member directly on club business.

Group emails will be sent in such a way as to prevent members 
email addresses being seen by other members. This may be via 
Benchmark email or by Bcc email.

Members contact details will only be used for SPS related 
correspondence and will not be passed on to third parties for sales 
or marketing purposes although information from third parties may 
be passed on to you.

Members submitting images for club competitions are deemed to 
have given permission for those images to be used in interclub 
competitions unless permission has been withdrawn by the author.

Members contact details will not be shared with other members or 
with an outside contact unless permission has been given directly 
by that member.

Members of SPS who notify us they are leaving, plus members 
who fail to renew within a reasonable timeframe will have their 
contact details removed.

Members may withdraw permission for their contact details to be 
used at any stage by notifying the Data Controller. Members need 
to be aware that this will result in SPS being unable to contact 
them in future.


